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Comments: I am deeply concerned about the ongoing construction of the Mountain Valley Pipeline in the

Jefferson National Forest.

 

As you may already know, this project has already caused severe damage to clean water sources across

Appalachia. It poses a significant threat to the local drinking water supplies and has resulted in over 300

environmental infractions. This is an alarming situation, and we cannot afford to ignore it.

 

I urge you to take immediate action to protect the Jefferson National Forest. Please select Alternative 1, the No

Action alternative, and reject any changes to the Forest Plan. By doing so, you will help to prevent further

environmental damage, safeguard the natural resources of the region, and protect the health and well-being of

local communities.

 

I appreciate your attention to this matter, and I thank you in advance for your efforts to help preserve our natural

heritage.

 


